
 

 

 
         Date: 24 May 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS Community,  

The time has come to sit back, relax and enjoy the latest edition of The KJS Times inspired by inquiry 
and research. Our Year 6 students have been a great inspiration to us all over the last few weeks as 
they embarked on their PYPX journey. This made us want to explore what other year groups across 
KJS have been inquiring about.   

We hope you and your families enjoy the collective efforts of our KJS Times News Team.   

Please click the attached link to read the newspaper.   

As always, happy reading! 

  

Kind regards, 

  

The KJS Times News Team  

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.flipsnack.com?p=eyJzIjoicnNNMHRZMlZyUjhUTTg3dWRYNTJkbVVBcHdzIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5mbGlwc25hY2suY29tXFxcL2tvd2xvb25qdW5pb3JzY2hvb2xcXFwvZWRpdGlvbi0yMS0yNHRoLW1heVxcXC9mdWxsLXZpZXcuaHRtbFwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjNiNTUzYzY4NDk0ZjQyOTQ5YTYxZTQ0NjM0MWY5OWM4XCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiZmRlZmUxYzliNWNiMWU0ZDJlOWEyNjY5MWRkYWRjMzE1YzU1MWM2Y1wiXX0ifQ

